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I completely oppose this stupid bill. Do any of you in favor have the least bit of 

common sense. First you decriminalize drugs luring druggies from all over the United 

States to Oregon. Now you are trying to completely enable them. Statistics clearly 

show 3 out of 4 homeless have substance abuse and mental issues. Statistics show 

most of "our" homeless have recently moved here. Haven't you done enough 

damage to our late great state of Oregon? People are tired of this nonsense and 

bullshit. 


